
 
 

Thursday 27 March 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents, Carers & Students, 

 

Years 7-13 Movie Night, Tuesday 1 April - Harding Hall 

 

We would like to invite all students to join us for a movie night on Tuesday 1st April. It is taking 

place between 5.15pm to 7.15pm in the Harding Hall. Tickets are £3.50 each and are available 

to purchase on ParentMail. Monies raised during the evening will be donated to our school 

charity The Rosie May Foundation. We will be watching ‘13 going on 30’. For more information 

about the film please visit the BBFC website. The ticket price includes a tub of popcorn. 

Students are welcome to bring their own drinks and snacks too. More details can be found on the 

attached poster. 

 

Please note that the student medical information and your contact details that we hold on 

record will be used for the event, so if anything has changed since you last updated us, 

please email the changes to your daughter’s Pastoral Support Assistant. 

 

This event is being organised by Year 11 and Year 13 students who have given up their time to 

organise the evening for their peers. I would like to thank them for their hard work and 

commitment in setting up the Movie Night. Alongside the students, staff will also be present for 

supervision. We hope your daughter will be able to join us. 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs White 

House & Charities Lead 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.bbfc.co.uk/release/13-going-on-30-q29sbgvjdglvbjpwwc0znduxmdc

